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Newsletter - 8th December 2017 

Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to all who supported our Christmas 

Fayre yesterday. Many thanks to Friends of 

Millbrook Chair Nicola Rixon and her team of 

helpers who worked tirelessly preparing for the 

event . We will let you know the amount raised 

once it has been counted. 

Next week we have a busy week as we head  

towards Christmas.  On Tuesday we will be  

holding our Carol Service at 11am, we have the 

whole school trip to the Panto on Wednesday, 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas perfor-

mances (tickets have been issued via classes) 

and the choir will be performing at Festival of 

Carols at Waltham Cross Pavilions.   

 

Thank you to those parents who joined in our 
Winter Wonderland decoration day on  
Monday. We hope you enjoyed it as much as 
well all did.  The school is now looking very  
festive.   

There are more photos on our Blog 

Carol Service  

On Tuesday 12th December we will 

be holding our Carol service. The 

service starts at 11 oΩclock and all parents are 

welcome.  If you have a young child we are 

happy for them to join us, but we do ask that if 

they become restless and noisy you take them 

out.  Please complete the slip if you are in-

tending to join us. 

School Choir Performances   

Friday 15th Dec 1.30-2.00pm 

Festival of Carols at Waltham Cross  

Pavilions (Parents welcome). 

Tuesday 19th Dec 11am 

Tescos Old Pond (Parents welcome) 

End of Term payments 

Please could all dinner money, break-

fast /after school club and any other 

outstanding money be paid as soon as 

possible so that it can be banked be-

fore the end of term—no later than 

Friday 15th December. 

http://www.millbrook.herts.sch.uk/winter-wonderland-at-millbrook-school-4th-december-2017/
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Carol Service Tuesday 12th December 11am 

CHEXS Christmas Craft 3.30-5pm Tuesday 12th December 

Whole School Trip to Panto Wednesday 13th December 

Rec/Year 1/Year 2 Christmas Performance Thursday 14th/Friday 15th December 2pm 

Choir will perform at the Festival of Carols 

Waltham Cross Pavilions  

Friday 15th December 1:30pm-2:00pm 

Christmas Dinner/Party Day Monday 18th December 

End of Term—School ends at 1:15 Tuesday 19th December 

  

Carol Service 11:00am on 12th December 2017 

 

I would like to reserve ____________seats at the Carol Service on 12th December 

at 11am.   

ChildΩs name____________________________Class_________________ 

Signature ____________________________________Parent/Carer  

 

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————-

 

 

ChildrenΩs Christmas Party Day 18th December 

We will be holding parties for the children on  

Monday 18th December. The children can wear their favourite Christ-

mas jumper with their uniform if they like. 


